
Beloved,


Peace of Christ.


Given the ongoing current restrictions mandated by the Government 
concerning the coronavirus pandemic, we will continue with the 
present practice for celebrating Mass. 


Parishioners are to call the Parish Secretary, Ms. Sharon Neita on 
876-361-1700, to reserve your space. She will either confirm or 
recommend a change, if your desired date and time is full.


Live stream Mass will be celebrated at 11:00am on September 5th  and 
12th 2021.


An update will be given in two weeks time.


Blessings,


Fr. Howie

September  3, 2021
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